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John Long

From: Alice Huang < >
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 10:27 AM
To: All City Council; Mayor
Cc: City Clerk Contact
Subject: Concern about Conway Park Lights and Turf

Hello,  
 
I live nearby Conway Park at , Somerville, MA 02143. I'm writing to address my concerns about the plan 
to install artificial turf and LED sports lighting system. The use of turf is harmful to the environment and grass is much 
more enjoyable. I'm also concerned about the light pollution and how bright it will be for residents nearby.  
 
I'd also like to request a fenced-in dog park so dogs in our neighborhood have somewhere to exercise.  
 
Best, 
Alice Huang 
Somerville Resident 
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John Long

From: Aaron Holman < >
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 10:08 AM
To: All City Council
Cc: City Clerk Contact
Subject: Conway Park Proposal

Hi folks -  
 
I live on  and am very concerned that if new LED sports lighting goes in on this field, it will add to the 
light pollution in our already extremely bright neighborhood. Having lights on of course, also promotes use, which in 
term drives noise - at night this is already a problem in the neighborhood.  
 
I would request that either the lights are turned off at a set hour every night (e.g. 8PM or are only made available 
through special permission and only granted with a timelimit to mitigate noise and light pollution. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Aaron Holman 

 Somerville, MA 02143 


